




To:	Jeff Mathewson
	Division of Health Benefits (DHB)

Re:	Request for July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 (SFY 2025) Medicaid Paid Claims Report

This is a request for our SFY 2025 Medicaid paid claims report.  Should you need any additional information, please let me know.

Thank you,



Health Director


Date
